
Road Maintenance

Township Staff and Responsibilities

The Public Works Director Don Johnson and four full-time employees in the Public Works
Department are responsible for the maintenance of about 53 miles of Honey Brook Township
roads, stormwater systems and roadside ditches, street signs, bridges, public buildings, and
grounds, including James A. Umble Memorial Park.  Seasonal staff are hired to assist with
mowing grass and snow removal.

To report a concern about Township roads, storm sewers, street signs, bridges, or James A.
Umble Memorial Park, email the Township at info [at] honeybrooktwp.com or call the Township
Administration Office at 610-273-3970.  If voice mail answers, please leave your name, address,
phone number, and the nature of your concern.

https://www.honeybrooktwp.com/public-works-department/page/road-maintenance

